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February 2014 
 
Dear Potential Donor:  
 
Greetings from Eastern Deaf Timberfest, Inc. We are excited to share 
with you an excellent opportunity to be a part of our Timberfest Event, 
which takes place during summer 2014. The event will mark 20 years of 
service to the Deaf community. 
 
Timberfest is one of the largest outdoor events in the worldwide Deaf 
community with an estimated attendance of 2,000 outdoor enthusiasts. 
The objective of this event is to provide great opportunities for the deaf, 
hard-of-hearing, and hearing communities by coming together and 
fostering camaraderie in an educational, fun, and social environment.  
 
This biennial event will take place June 25-28, at Yogi Bear’s Jellystone 
Park at Gloucester Point, Hayes, Virginia. 
 
I am asking for your help by giving a tax-deductible donation to Eastern 
Deaf Timberfest, Inc. We sacrifice countless hours to organize and host 
this event and I hope we can count on you for your generous donation of 
money, supplies, toys, etc. 
 
Our Federal Tax ID is 52-1936801. Please send a check payable to 
Eastern Deaf Timberfest, Inc.: 
EDT, Inc. 
6712 41st Ave 
University Park, MD 20782 
 
I thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to whatever 
supports you can provide. If you require additional information, please 
contact me at marketing@easterndeaftimberfest.org or at 240-667-7175 
and I will be happy to answer any questions you may have. You may also 
visit us online at http://www.easterndeaftimberfest.org for further 
information.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Allen Markel 
Marketing Chairperson, EDT Timberfest 

 

 

EDT Timberfest Marketing Chairperson 


